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The beginning of 2013 has been filled with significant news in consumer product safety laws.
Both in the United States and abroad, manufacturers must remain on their toes to stay
abreast of new laws and trends. To learn about some of the most recent developments
affecting manufacturers, read the Client Update here.
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